
 

 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

    

    

   

 

  

   

 

 

  

  

  

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am more than happy to write this letter to express my wholehearted recommendation for The New 

Path Inc. Established in 2000, The New Path Inc. is a distinguished nonprofit organization that is proud to 

serve the Miami County, Ohio community. 

The New Path Inc. has continually demonstrated its unwavering commitment to improving the lives of 

individuals within the community through a wide range of essential services. From providing counseling 

and mental health support to offering educational assistance and vocational training, it addresses 

multifaceted needs with compassion and expertise. 

One of The New Path Inc.'s greatest assets lies in its exceptional team of dedicated professionals. With 

their collective knowledge, empathy, and passion for service, they exemplify the organization's values 

and ensure the delivery of high-quality, impactful programs that positively impact countless lives. 

I have the utmost confidence in recommending The New Path Inc. for its invaluable contributions to the 

Miami County, Ohio community. Its comprehensive services and dedicated team make it a beacon of 

hope and support for individuals seeking to overcome challenges and pursue brighter futures. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Curtis 

Strategic-Partner 

Schooley Mitchell 

2925 Seminole Way Piqua, Ohio USA, 45356 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/curtis 
Main 513-432-2116 Email eric.curtis@schooleymitchell.com 

mailto:eric.curtis@schooleymitchell.com
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